United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION
Great Plains Region
Oklahoma-Texas Area Office
5316 HWY 290 West, Suite 110

IN RE}J REFR TO: Austin, TX 78735-8931

4.4.15

JUN 2 8 2017

Mr. Ivan Langford

Gulf Coast Water Authority
3630 FM 1765

Texas City, TX 77591

Subject: Work Plan Review Findings — Gulf Coast Water Authority (GCWA) Drought
Contingency Plan (DCP) (Financial Assistance Agreement No. R16AC001 14)

Dear Mr. Langford:

The Bureau of Reclamation received a copy of the GCWA revised Detailed Work Plan (Plan) on
June 20, 2017. Reclamation has completed its second review under its Drought Response
Program pursuant to Reclamation’s Drought Response Program Framework. Reclamation has
found that the Detailed Work Plan is complete and meets the program requirements.

Please note that the review team suggested that as you move forward with your DCP, it is
important to ensure that public communication and outreach is conducted in accordance with a
plan and schedule that allows input from a diverse group of stakeholders.

If you have any questions or need clarification, please contact Trent Parish at (512) 899-4157.
We thank you again for your submittal and look forward to working with you further on this
effort.

Sincerely,

Collins Balcombe
Supervisory Program Coordinator



